
Legislative ALegislative Ambassadors
One thing we know is that our elected officials like to hear 
from their constituents and subject matter experts. You can 
make a difference in our industry by becoming a WBA  
Legislative Ambassador. 

By becoming a Legislative Ambassador, a sub-committee 
of our Emerging Leaders Committee, you will develop,  
maintain, and build personal relationships with state and  
federal lawmakers, while creating an effective  
communications link to ensure that  Washington bankers are 
heard in both Olympia and Washington D.C.

As an Ambassador you’ll receive:
• Invites to quarterly meetings on legislative issues,

including special guest speakers
• WBA’s Legislative Update, a weekly e-newsletter

highlighting issues during the Legislative Session
• Invitations to WBA Advocacy events
• Critical action alerts

You’ll serve as a personal contact with an elected official 
when our industry needs action. We’ll provide action alerts 
when our issues are under discussion or up for a vote, along 
with suggested talking points and background information.

Joins us in advocating for the industry today!
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Your Details:

Do you have any relationships with current elected officials?

Email Address

Return form to Megan Managan at megan@wabankers.com or call (206) 344-3472.
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